
07/11/2019 

MS Shauna Anderson 
ST 
NSW 
shauna.anderson@live.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I am fully in support of the proposed Market at Harbord Bowling Club. Markets are wonderful 
community initiatives. They bring people together in a wholesome way. It gives farmers and 
small businesses opportunities to sell their wares and talk to their client base. The Northern 
Beaches Community loves Markets and should not be denied a market that is carefully thought 
out, run efficiently and in consideration of the residents. Harbord Bowling Club backs onto park 
land and is a community site that is under used and needs to be activated. This is what the 
community has wanted for a long time. The Council recognises this from a survey they did of 
the Northern Beaches municipality. If approved, I can't wait to do my shopping there. Thank 
you, Shauna Anderson 
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